
Minutes for the Standing Rules Committee meeting of October 26, 2020 
 
1 Call to Order:  The October 26, 2020 meeting of the Bylaws and Standing Rules Committee 
meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.  Those present were Lilliana Sanchez, Sandy Capps, Vicky 
Cerpa, Cindy Cleghorn, Lydia Grant; absent Peter Darakjian. 
 
2 By general consent Bill Skiles will serve as chair and Sandy Capps will serve as vice chair of the 
committee.  
 
3 DISCUSSION/POSSIBLE ACTION:  Regarding critical deadlines.  No critical deadlines were 
identified. 
 
4 DISCUSSION/POSSIBLE ACTION:  identification of standing rules to be created.  A list of 23 
items were identified as possible subjects for new standing rules.   About twenty subjects were discussed 
and a working list of possible new standing rules was created.  No actions were taken.  pm. 
 
5 The next meeting will be November 30, The next meeting of the Standing Rules Committee  was 
set for November 30, 2020.   
 
6 PUBLIC COMMENTS.  there were no public comments 
 
7 ADJOURN:  The meeting was adjourned at 9:27 
 
 


